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BLFC 2024 – COVID-19 Policies 
 

Vaccination 
 
Proof of Vaccination is not required to attend Biggest Little Fur Con 2024. 
 
The leadership of BLFC strongly encourages attendees to be up to date on the following 
vaccinations prior to the event: 

• COVID-19 

• Influenza (Flu) 
 

Masking 
 
Masks are not required at BLFC 2024 
 
For those who wish to wear a mask, we recommend using an approved N95 mask or similar. 
Properly wearing an N95 mask or similar is the best way to prevent yourself from getting sick 
from airborne ‘stuff’, including COVID, influenza, and ‘con crud’. 
 
Harassment of any kind is not tolerated at BLFC and will result in removal from the event 
without a refund. This includes harassment of anyone who chooses to wear a mask. 


